
 

 

It’s that time of the year again, when Pamlico Sail & Power 

Squadron spends the day ”Bell Ringing” for The Salvation Army! 

We will again hold the post at the Walmart Main (south) entrance 

door on December 12th from 10:00 AM until 5:00 PM. 

 

We need volunteers, couples or twosomes, for just one hour 

between the hours of 10:00 AM and 5:00 PM. 

 

Please contact Bill Templeton at 252-833-4557 or email him at 

btempleton@pamlicosailandpowersquadron.org with the time of 

your choice and your cell number.   
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